From: Alan Jacobson

To: City Council
Subject: Stop Extreme Rezone
Date: Sunday, March 15, 2015 2:42:56 PM

A little bit of development around the light rail stations is recommended and appropriate.
What you have planned is not. Please do more research, including listening to your
constituents, and scale back development in order to preserve Shoreline's character as a
community of families.

Sincerely,
Alan Jacobson and family
Shoreline residents and tax payers since 2014
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